
From: Emily  
Sent: 16 May 2021 09:39 
To: Planning  
Subject: Ref: 2021/2257/T 

 
Hello,  
 
I received a letter in the post regarding the proposed work for: REAR GARDEN: 1 X Ash (T4) - Fell to 

ground level. Address - 17 Lawn Road London NW3 2XS.  
 
I would like to express my full support for this works.  
 
I live next door at 18A Lawn Road. This tree significantly obstructs our access to sun throughout the day - 

which is a real shame as we can’t enjoy the beautiful sun when it does emerge.  
 
The second issue is that the tree physically overhangs my garden, with the branches reaching out at an 

angle. This causes a significant amount of leaf fall/debris and is a concern as it is angled towards the 

property.  
 
I please urge you to consider this application.  
 
Best wishes,  
Emily  
 

 

 


